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WUPE RADIO/73 Fourth Street/Pittsfield, Massachusetts 01201/Tel. (413) 499-1531

Nov. 2, 1977

Dear Mr. Morss,

Thanks very much for your reception report of WUPE.
Unfortunately WUPE does not have any QSL cards, but
I hope this letter will confirm reception on August
10, .1977 from 7:46 to 8:00 p.m.

Thanks also for your comments on interference from
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Dan Kelleher chief eng.

co-channel stations.
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